
The Town of Indian River Shores
Land Development Code Workshop 

The Town of Indian River Shores is holding
a workshop to discuss potential changes
to the Town’s Land Development Code.
The workshop will be held at Town Hall in
Council Chambers on March 12, 2024 at
10:00 am. Please feel free to contact Town
Manager Jim Harpring at 772-231-1771 or
jharpring@irshores.com if you have any
questions.  

 

March 12, 2024
10:00 AM

Town Hall, Council Chambers
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